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My name is Svein Bjørnes, I was Born in 1968 in 
Norway, and lived there until 1996, when I moved to 
Copenhagen and meet my Partner, who I am living 
with. In 2003 we found interest in the Beautiful Breed, 
The Coton de Tulear :) 
 
We fall in love with the beautiful breed, and we found a breeder here in 
Denmark who has been breed for many years and our 1 dog was found. After 
almost 2 years with dog show in the Nordic Countries with him, we need to 
have more, and we started to look for one female of same breed, and we found 
her in Spain, from the famous Woodland Cottage breeder, but in same time we 
also got a Beautiful Coton de tulear male from Breeder Tidelidee´s in Norway, 
and those dogs, we still have great success with. 
 
We have been traveling around Europe - Nordic - and The World, and we have 
meet a lot of very nice people and also made new contact with many 
dogfriends, all over the World. Europe and WorldWinners and MultiChampion, 
titles we have brought home, and lots of Trofé. 
 
In our home we also have 1 beautiful Lhasa Apso, from a very good breeder in 
Denmark that we have been showing, and until further got Junior World 
Winner and Multi Champion titles on her too. 
 
Our dogs are living in our house, as an fully members of our family. 
 
I started on my Judge education in 2008, and was Authorized for the 5 Breeds 
in the Bichon family; in 2011. And new breeds are hopefully coming on my 
CV. 
 
I have been judging Unofficial shows in Denmark and, officials, and have also 
judged the Coton de Tulear Specially in Belgium 2012, and Coton de Tulear 
special in Norway 2012. In Norway there was also including the 4 other 
White Breeds of the Bichon family! In June 2012 Maltese Specially in Dublin 
Irland. In 2013 I am invited to the Bichon Havanaise Specially in Norway. 
 
I am looking so much forward to come to Brno and Czech Republic and judge 
Your Specialty in 2014, and I will do my best, to make this day, to a Special 
day for everybody! 
 
With all my best  
Svein Bjørnes 


